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La Crosse County Sheriff’s Office

John C. Siegel, Sheriff
Michael R. Horstman, Chief Deputy



DATE:  May 2024


The Judiciary and Law Enforcement Committee of the La Crosse County Board of Supervisors are accepting sealed bids for one (1) 2024 Patrol Boat.  All bids must be sealed and marked Patrol Boat BID and received no later than 10:00 a.m. on Monday June 10th, in the Sheriff’s Department, Room 1500, 333 Vine Street, La Crosse, WI 54601-3200.

FAXES WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED.

ALL BIDS MUST BE RECEIVED IN A SEALED ENVELOPE.

Bid approval will be made by the Judiciary and Law Enforcement Committee at its regular meeting to be held at 8:30 am, on Tuesday, June 11th, 2024. 

All bids shall be FOB-La Crosse.  Bids shall also include all associated costs for delivery to the La Crosse County Sheriff’s Office if the bidder is not in a county adjacent to La Crosse County.

All bids must be submitted on the required bid forms.  Bid forms not filled out completely shall be considered as incomplete bids, and therefore shall not meet specifications.  Bid forms are available at the La Crosse Sheriff’s Office or via email by contacting Sheriffhelp@lacrossecounty.org.  Email requests should include Boat Bid in the topic line.

Specify explicitly where bid items vary from specifications.

La Crosse County reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids or portions thereof without stated cause.  La Crosse County shall be free to allocate said bids in any way most advantageous to the County.



Sheriff John Siegel
LA CROSSE COUNTY SHERIFF DEPARTMENT

MRH



Law Enforcement Center • 333 Vine St • Rm 1500 La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601
Administrative Calls: (608) 785-9629 • Non-Emergency Dispatch: (608) 782-7575
	Fax: (608) 785-5640 • www.lacrossecounty.org/Sheriff • Facebook /laxso	

image1.png




